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From:

Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 5:49 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECT to the development, DA2023/0130, Site 109A Church Street

LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear officer,

I'm writing this email regarding the new Organic Waste Transfer Station you are planning to build near my house.
I've been a local resident in Lidcombe for around 20 years. | love the environment,park and people around here. If
the Waste Station has been built, it will cause massive traffic in Lidcombe, the air will be polluted and the smell of
the waste will cause harmful to people in the local area. | would recommend you to reconsider this planning,
perhaps somewhere there are no local people around.

Thank you

Yours Sincerely,
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